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Feb. 9, 1990

FM 50,000 W « 101.5 MHZ

Mr. Wayne Heinen

4131 S. Andes Way
Aurora, CO 80013-3831
Dear Wayne:

This letter will confirm your reception of WCIL on Monday, Feb. 5th,
1990 between the hours of 5:30-6:00am CST, during the special test on
behalf of the National Radio Club.

It was our pleasure to be asked to participate in this special test
and we hope you enjoyed our presentation as much as we enjoyed our
involvement in this special occasion.

Ve wish you the best of luck in your future DXing.

Sincerely,
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Paul H. McRoy
General Manager

RAPIS
Networks
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